

2018-03-07 Meeting notes

Date

09 Mar 2018

Attendees

- [Deborah Hamrick](#)
- [Jesse Koennecke](#)
- [Khalilah Gambrell](#)
- Paul Moeller
- Gene Hayworth
- [Kathy Zadrozny](#)
- [Julian Ladisch](#)
- Robert DeLuca
- [Elizabeth German](#)
- Jane Stephens

Goals

- Review development site to discuss ways to conduct quick accessibility and usability tests.

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
1 hr	Review development site to discuss ways to conduct quick accessibility and usability tests	Khalilah	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• The meeting kicked off with a review of the development website (https://folio-demo.gbv.de/), and the ways in which members, and their labs, can run quick accessibility tests. <p>SIG members should record their results by 3/14/18 in the test results template by copying the first tab and filling in results – or by creating a new tab and using your own format:</p> <p>https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Bm3S_J8bDml7syszsYC-pIH9vYJzj5HnjstnicXBI3Q/edit#gid=0</p> <p>Members not familiar with using screen readers or keyboard testing should review all areas of the site for content accuracy and usability. The template also provides a space for recording this type of feedback.</p> <p>Please keep in mind color blindness and other cognitive disabilities when reviewing the site for accessibility and usability.</p> <p>All feedback will be reviewed by John Colburn and Khalilah.</p> <p>Testing questions can be posted to the #accessibility slack channel.</p>

Action items

1. Kathy requested the style guide programmers are using to understand why they are coding labels and other elements the way they are, when a table is appropriate, etc.
2. Khalilah asked SIG members to provide information around what screen readers we want to support – and what browser combos we want to support with those readers.
3. Khalilah asked our new member Robert DeLuca from Frontside to kick off this project in the slack channel.
4. Next meeting is 4/4/18 at 10 am ESTS

